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October 23, 2017

Dear Kevin,

THANK YOU!!! I'want to express my personal appreciation
tfor your remembering Catholic Charities on North Texas
Giving Day. Your generous donation of $500 in support of
CCD will truly help us to help others in their fight against the

ravages of poverty.

Our mission 1s big and the needs are ever-growing and thus it is
incredibly helpful to receive gifts such as yours. On behalf of

all those we serve, again, Thank You!
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Dave Woodyard
Chief Executive Officer






